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THREE EMPLOYEES TERMINATED FOR USING IMPROPERLY 

OBTAINED PARKING PASSES 

Activity Date: April 25, 2018 

Web Summary: OIG-WS-2018-322 

 

Three employees were terminated from employment on April 25, 2018, for violating 

company policy by using improperly obtained parking passes to avoid paying parking 

fees at Chicago Union Station and for not fully cooperating with OIG agents.   

 

In addition, six other individuals -- not employed by Amtrak -- have been arrested on 

charges related to this case. Three have been convicted for theft charges in the Circuit 

Court of Cook County, Illinois, while judicial proceedings are pending for the others. 

 

Amtrak OIG conducted this joint investigation with the Amtrak Police Department. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date Posted: May 1, 2018 

OIG Investigative Case Number: IL-17-0202-O 


